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I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. 

 I have been an Oregon resident for over 20 years.  The climate crisis is now.  We cannot wait
any longer and do nothing to save our Oregon, our planet . Meaningful climate legislation is
the  way to achieve the big results we need to guarantee a future for our children.  Let's lead
the way! 

Cindy Allen
Hood River, Oregon  
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Cindy Allen
 
Good humor makes all things tolerable
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